
HSA WORK BOND UPDATE - 12/20/21 - PLEASE READ!

Hello Parents! The following are changes to the current work bond. The changes

are a REDUCTION in shifts (yay!!!) for the number of Bingos/Others.

Each family is now asked to complete TWO BINGOS and THREE OTHERS.

All other items remain the same.

If you have already completed more than THREE others, we will simply give you

credit as a bingo shift. (ex: Family has completed 4 others = credit for 3 others

and 1 bingo).

IMPORTANT: if you are signed up for more bingo shifts than you need to

complete, please remove yourself from the signup so that other families may sign

up. We are asking that you remove the extra spot(s) ASAP, as Bingo is scheduled

to begin January 2nd and we need to provide the names of workers to the bingo

captains. Do not sign up for more than TWO bingos.

April, May, and June bingo shifts will be posted by January 31st.

Lastly, about 20 families still need to purchase their calendar raffles. This is a

mandatory work bond item and can be purchased by stopping by the parish office

(call for times as they vary due to the Holidays) or stopping by the school gym on

January 1st for New Year’s Day Bingo. Raffles CANNOT be sold after January 1st

as per our license! $20 cash or check gets you 26 chances to win $100 per week

from January 2nd -June 26th!

Please text/call STACEY McGRANE (732-309-3306) if you have any questions

regarding your work bond status.

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year!

May God Bless all of our families!

**Please note - this is a reduction for the 21-22 school year only**


